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28th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers; 
 
World Autism Day 2025- Diversity is Our Strength 
 
 
At Thames View Infants, we celebrate each and every child and help everyone achieve their best. We recognise that 
some children have varying neurodiverse needs, which includes ADHD and Autism, and we try our best to ensure 
we are as inclusive as possible.  
 
World Autism Day is aimed at raising awareness about Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD), fostering acceptance, and 
encouraging support for those on the spectrum. Recognised around the world, this is an important milestone 
towards a more inclusive society where neurodiversity is embraced and people with Autism are empowered to 
succeed! 
 
To celebrate this, we invite all children to wear a ‘Spectrum of Colours’ to represent the spectrum of ASD and 
neurodiversity here at Thames View Infants, and across the world.  
 
In class, we will also be asking the children to tell us what they believe their strengths are and what makes them 
special. They will then write this on a sticker, which they will wear with pride throughout the day.  
 
This will take place on Wednesday 2nd April, and children can wear their favourite colours- the more colours the 
better! The children will also have a special assembly led by me.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all in your rainbow of colours!  
 
 

  
 
Paul Jordan 
Headteacher   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

https://littlesproutss.in/

